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Patrol: In Colorado City officers took 267 cases and in Hildale City 112 cases. Traffic citations
in Colorado City 61 with 57 warnings, and Hildale City had 17 citations and 39 warnings.
Driving under the influence (DUI) arrests are up including five in the last two weeks. Here are
some pictures depicting the gravity of one offense:

Note; these pictures are from a driver who does not live in the community.

Dispatch:

A formal intergovernmental agreement will be coming between the Town of Apple Valley
and the dispatch center. The agreement is a requirement and will be similar in nature as our
IGA with Hildale City for dispatch services. At this time we are also looking at dispatch services
for the Town of Fredonia. A similar IGA will be presented.
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Administration: At this time the police department has begun training a staff member to be
certified as a victim’s advocate. There are several differences between system advocates that
work within the police department and community partner advocates. There is a large
advantage to having in house community neutral services. It will still take some time to have
our staff member completely up and running, but we are on our way.

We are also picking up the pace on our accreditation work and look to accomplish that in the
coming year.

Thank you, Robbins A. Radley
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